
 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

            Date: 28-11-2024 

 

Greetings from Dr. L. Arockiam Head, Department of Computer Science…!!! 

Dear Students, 

 The Department of Computer Science has planned to conduct a 

highly anticipated certificate course, titled "Coding for Beginners” 

through blended mode. This course is open to undergraduate (UG) 

and postgraduate (PG) students from any stream, providing an 

opportunity to acquire essential programming skills and knowledge, 

regardless of their academic background.   

We encourage all interested UG and PG students to register for 

the course on or before 3rd December 2024. Registration Link will be 

available in College Website. 

Join us on this exciting journey to become proficient in computer 

programming and unlock new avenues of opportunity in the world of 

technology. 

 Registration Link: https://forms.gle/K9NUL5zGenTbiSBJ6   

 

Total Duration: 45 hrs.  (3 Classes per week) | Course Fee: Rs. 1100 only  
 Course Period: December 2024 to March 2025 

 
For detailed information about the course, Contact the Course Coordinators: 

Dr. A. Aloysius and Dr. K. Maheswaran 

Assistant Professor in Computer Science 

St. Joseph’s College (Autonomous) 

Tiruchirappalli 620 002. 

   Mobile:  9443399227 / 7402525066     
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